
City of Sour Lake 
625 Highway 105 W.
Sour Lake, TX 77659

August 21, 2019

Commercial Sour Lake Business Owner

The City of Sour Lake Council has exercised its right to Local Government Code, to 
designate one (1) Collector to serve the City and their Customers. Acadiana Waste 
Services – TX and the City of Sour Lake have entered into an Agreement effective 
October 19, 2019 for the purpose of trash removal and collection for the City. This 
includes Commercial, Roll Off and Residential. 

The City of Sour Lake is hereby notifying each Waste Haulers that it is a violation of the 
City’s Franchise to place, cause to be placed, or allow the placement of trash containers 
for the purpose of collection, transportation or removal of trash, debris, refuse, waste or 
any combination of material within the Sour Lake City limits.

We have several different Waste Haulers dumpsters or containers that are located within 
the City for the purpose of trash removal. Sharon McBee with Acadiana Waste 
Services – TX will contact you at the time your containers need to be removed from 
the City. This should be no later than October 19, 2019.

The goal of the City of Sour Lake is to notify each Waste Hauler that failure to adhere to 
this notice shall result in a violation of the City Franchise Agreement. Representatives of 
the City of Sour Lake will be required to take enforcement actions that could include 
fines and penalties placed against each Waste Hauler.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and do not hesitate to contact me with any 
questions you may have at 409-287-3573.

Regards,

Jack Provost
City Manager
City of Sour Lake


